
October 13, 1998 

 

The Mount Joy Township Supervisors met at 10 AM on Tuesday, October 13, 1998, in 

the Township Municipal Building located at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, PA.  

Supervisors Dayhoff and Waybright were present; Supervisor Beebe was absent due to 

illness.   

 

The purpose of the meeting was to compile a budget for 1999. The budget will be 

tentatively adopted at the next regular Supervisors’ meeting, November 19, 1998.  A copy 

of the tentative budget will be kept on file at the Township office.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Bonnie L. Koontz 

Secretary 


